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TALLIMBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
A little school achieving big things 

Welcome to Week 10 Coming Events: 
 

Thursday 1 April 

 Middle School 

 Last Day of Term 1 

 

Term 2 

Week 1 

Monday 19 April 

 Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 20 April 

 Students return 

 

 

 

I have thoroughly enjoyed holding the relieving principal position to end the term and 

am proud to be working with such dedicated staff and motivated students.  

On Tuesday, 3-6 travelled to West Wyalong for a Cricket Gala Day where they played 

other local schools in 4 games. I was pleased to see great skills and sportsmanship on 

the day. 

Thank you to the P&C for their time and effort spent on the new sandpit. It has 

already had plenty of use and it is lovely to see students having something extra to do 

in the playground.  

Anzac Day is on the weekend of week one after we return next term. Teachers will be 

discussing this in class time. Mrs Green and Mrs Reid will be attending the local 

service. 

Next term, staff start back on Monday the 19th of April and students start the day 

after on Tuesday the 20th.  

Congratulations to Jude Anderson who is our Citizen of the Week. Jude is a friendly 

and helpful student who strives to always do his best.  

I would like to wish everyone a safe and happy Easter and look forward to a positive 

and productive start back after the break.  

Sarah Bell 
Relieving Principal 
 

Citizen of  

the Week 

Jude 

Anderson 

The staff at 
Tallimba Public 

School would like 
to wish  

everyone a very 
Happy Easter and 
a safe and healthy  

holiday.  
 

Term 2 will 
recommence on  

Tuesday 19th 
April.  



  

Infant Awards 

Kit Anderson 

for his effort and application in Mathematics 

Claudia Protheroe 

for her consistent effort in Creative Writing 

Home Learning Award 

Anita Oxenbridge 

Fair Play Award 

Isla Petrie 

Stage 2 Awards 

Caleb Protheroe 

for his excellent application across all subject 

areas. 

Oscar Fleming 

for fantastic weekly spelling results. 

Home Learning Award 

Breanna Oxenbridge 

Fair Play Award 

Oscar Fleming 

Stage 3 Awards 

Rowdy Thompson 

for consistently upholding the school 

expectations. 

Jackson Protheroe 

for his effort and application in Mathematics. 

Home Learning Award 

Lewis Oxenbridge 

Fair Play Award 

Lisa-Maree Cowan 

Principal Awards 

Abigael Petrie 

for showing great leadership as School 

Captain. 

Lily Hueske 

for displaying our school values of respect, 

responsibility and citizenship in all aspects of 

school life. 

Breanna Oxenbridge 

for displaying our school values of respect, 

responsibility and citizenship in all aspects of 

school life. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PBL Team Members 

Jackson Protheroe, 

Rowdy Thompson, 

Lewis Oxenbridge, 

Dan Quade,  

Abigael Petrie,  

Crystal Cowan,  

Caleb Protheroe & 

Claudia Protheroe 

Easter Colouring Competition Winners 

Infants - Claudia Protheroe  

Stage 2 - Mary Quade 

Stage 3 - Jackson Protheroe 

Minors 

Girls –  1st Anita Oxenbridge  

Boys –  1st Nicholas Quade 

 2nd Kit Anderson 

Juniors 

Girls –  1st Mary Quade 

 2nd Claudia Protheroe 

 3rd Isla Petrie  

Boys –  1st Caleb Protheroe 

 2nd Oscar Fleming 

 3rd Jude Anderson 

Participation 

Sam Thomspon, Teleah 

Oxenbridge, Clare Hueske, 

Breanna Oxenbridge & Chelsea 

Oxenbridge 

11 Year Old 

Girls –  1st Lisa-Maree Cowan 

 2nd Lily Hueske 

 3rd Viarna Oxenbridge 

Seniors 

Girls –  1st Abigael Petrie 

 2nd Crystal Cowan  

Boys –  1st Rowdy Thompson 

 2nd Daniel Quade 

 2nd Lewis Oxenbridge 

Age Champions 
Minor Girls – Anita Oxenbridge 

Minor Boys – Nicholas Quade 

Junior Girls – Mary Quade 

Junior Boys – Caleb Protheroe 

11 Year Girls – Lisa-Maree Cowan 

Senior Girls – Abigael Petrie 

Senior Boys – Rowdy Thomspon 

 

House Champion 

 

Buralyang 
Captain – Lewis Oxenbridge 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Jump Rope For Heart 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cricket Gala Day 

Easter Hat Parade 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, 3-6 enjoyed a day out at West Wyalong playing cricket. Please see below some comments from 

students.  

Mary – “It was awesome! It was just games for fun and not many rules.”  

Caleb – “I liked how there were small fields and teams and that it wasn’t too competitive. It was just fun.”  

Viarna – “I enjoyed that there were different schools there and that you could meet different people.” 

Jude – “I liked that when you hit a 6 you got double points.”  

Breanna – “It was very, very fun and we met new people.” 

Lisa – “It felt like I was on a team and I felt happy.” 

Everyone had fun making Easter hats to wrap up the term and it was lovely to see parents and community 

members at our assembly on Wednesday.  

Students are encouraged to continue reading in the holidays and are welcome to log details on their home 

reading tracker. A travel diary or daily journal is another interesting holiday activity that students might like to 

try.   

Dojo points have been allocated throughout the term and have been building up to high numbers. In order to 

reward the positive behaviour of students a school shop has been planned for the start of Term 2.  

Ms Bell 

 

For English, this week Year 1 and 2 have been finishing editing their stories that they have been working hard 

on all term. Kindergarten have been continuing to develop their skills to rhyme, match and sound out their 

letters and words. Kindergarten made beautiful sun paintings. The students all looked at the story ‘The Magic 

Beach,’ by Alison Lester and how they make connections to the story and to themselves. 
 

For Drama, the students worked in small groups to make up an improvisation piece to role play to the class. 

They were able to express what techniques they used and evaluated themselves and what they could 

change to improve their techniques for next time. 
 

For Mathematics, the students have been continuing with length. Kindergarten having been exploring length 

words and their meanings through a range of fun activities. Year 1 and 2 have been looking at formal units of 

measurement and measuring using centimetres and metres through a range of activities.  
 

For Sport and PE, the students learnt to collaborate with others and follow rules when participating in 

physical activities. They played a range of movement activities including long and short movements, and 

different jumps. These skills also help the students to develop their coordination skills. 
 

We have been continuing with mindfulness and students really enjoy the activities and get involved through 

action and discussion. 
 

This week the children also prepared for the Easter hat parade, creating amazing Easter hats.  

Miss McIntyre 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

P&C Annual Easter Raffle 

Congratulations to the 

winners of the Easter Raffle. 

1st Prize – Tom McKenzie 

2nd Prize – Dan Quade 

3rd Prize – Jo McKenzie 

4th Prize – Kelly Arndell 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fintercommunityaction.org%2Fcongratulations-april-lottery-fundraiser-winners%2F&psig=AOvVaw3VH_7al4-RbHrBJHjgCB9H&ust=1617272233605000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDejOGm2u8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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